
 
 
 

June 26, 2015 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr. Anthony Rogers 
8506 Chivalry 
San Antonia, TX  78254 

 
Dear Dr. Rogers: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your fax dated June 24, 2015 to NRC Chairman Stephen G. 
Burns requesting to meet with the inspection team for the Audie Murphy VA Medical Center 
regarding concerns of patient safety involving nuclear medicine.     
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
      
Richard J. Laufer  
Acting Secretary 

 
 
 
 


